
From: Fred Hobson 
Date: Sat, 23 Mar 2024 at 16:33 
Subject: 29 Jeffreys Street London NW1 9PS 2024/0851/T 
To:  
 
Dear Planning 
 
29 Jeffreys Street London NW1 9PS 2024/0851/T 

 
I am the resident at this address.   Permission has been sought to cut branches 
from the tree on my property.   I object to this, as the resident/owner of 29 
Jeffreys Street.   There must be proper consultation with the properties' 
owners - there has been no attempt at consultation. I have seen the concerns 
raised by Jeffreys St Residents Association and agree with and adopt those 
concerns. 
 
Kind regards 

Fred Hobson 

 


